Secretary of the Commission

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attn: Docketing 222 Service Branch

Re: 10CFRZ0 Proposed Ru.e
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2410 Sugar Mill Road
Charlotte, NC 28210
Octeber 20, 1980

Fed. Reg./Vol. 45, No. 197, Wednesday, Octcber 8, 1980

Dear Sir:

It would appear to be appropriate to include wording in the actual text of

this regulation to the effect that:

"This regulation does not relieve licensees from complying with
other applicable regulations of federal, state, and local agencies
governing chemical and biological hazards."

At present, this wording is only in the information section describing the

proposed regulation.

Thank vyou for the opportunity to comment.
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Lionel Lewis
Certified Health Physicist
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